
 

PANZ Service - Port Rotation 

Change - MAERSK RUBICON 

403S/408N 

7 March 2024 

Australia New Zealand Asia Pacific 

Teilen 

Due to delays to berth availability at Melbourne, please note that the schedule 

for MAERSK RUBICON 403S/408N will be updated with a port rotation change. 

The vessel will now call Adelaide prior to Melbourne to mitigate any further 

impact to PANZ scheduling. 

o Adelaide and Melbourne cargo planned for 

load/discharge will be subject to new ETA/ETDs 

as per below, except ex-Melbourne to Adelaide 

booked cargo which will be updated to the 

next available PANZ/Greater Australia Connect 

vessel (to be advised). 

The revised (AU port) schedule for MAERSK RUBICON 403S/408N is as follows: 

Port ETA-ETD* 

Sydney 10-12 Mar 

Adelaide 15-16 Mar 

Melbourne 17-19 Mar 

*Indicative ETA/ETDs 

https://www.maersk.com/local-information/asia-pacific/australia#RelatedNewsCarousel
https://www.maersk.com/news/tags/new-zealand
https://www.maersk.com/local-information/asia-pacific#RelatedNewsCarousel


Please refer to notices published by 1-stop and terminals for all informational 

updates regarding revised receival and delivery periods. 

Thank you for your continued support in Maersk as your supply chain partner. 

Should you have any questions please contact our Customer Experience Team 

via our Live Chat channel. 

 

https://www.maersk.com/support/website-guide/live-chat-support

